
To describe current collaborative practices between

educational audiologists and teachers of students who

are deaf and hard of hearing

To identify barriers and facilitators of collaboration

between the two professions

Work toward improving outcomes of children who are

deaf and hard of hearing by optimizing collaboration

International

Audiologists and

Teachers of Deaf Needed!

This study is being conducted

by researchers at the University

of Utah. It is funded by the

Educational Audiology

Association.

Purpose of Study:

Participants:
Must be a licensed audiologist

who works at least part time in an

education setting OR a licensed

teacher of the deaf

Will be asked to participate in a

10-15 minute survey

Opportunity to win one of three

$100 Amazon gift cards! 

Survey closes March 31st

For any questions email:

Samantha.Gustafson@utah.edu

Nicole.Pilling@utah.edu

https://redcap.link/5903v9d5

https://redcap.link/5903v9d5

